McGlenn Prayer Letter and Year End Report. Dec 2018

Teaching. Amy and I taught at Monterey (3hr north) at a Christian school a few weeks ago. We taught what I gave at the TCCSA meeting at Northwest College on Marco Polo and a Dinosaur he describes in his travels in 1200 AD. At the school, Amy taught them some Chinese words from the lesson and really felt comfortable doing it. She has been a little shy in front of groups but is now really liking it. She is becoming a great teacher assistant. PTL. My classes are down in numbers this Fall. Please pray we can get more student by January when classes start up again.



Health I have been doing pretty well. I had to have two tooth implants in my lower right jaw. Financially it has been a strain. I had dental insurance but it does not cover the implants very much. I have \$2000 left to pay. If you would like to make a tax deductible gift towards this need I would appreciate it. Otherwise I am in good health as my yearly heart report came back very good. Amy is doing fine. We found she has a form of acid reflux that we have under control now and she is doing well, also. Thank you for your prayers for us both.

New Book. - November 25 Tricia will have been gone 2 years. Amy has encouraged me to write a book I call "The Song of Solomon - God's Love Manual, How to romance your wife Biblically." It is principles I learned with Tricia that helped our marriage last 49 years and has helped me to be a better husband to Amy. I had used many parts of it counseling several couples who were from the Juvenile Justice Center. I am sending it to young couples that are recently married and older ones who may need to fan the flames of their marriage. Pray it can have a positive impact on marriages as so many are in trouble today.



Juvenile Justice Center. I have been going regularly there and do a lesson on "How to avoid Mr. Wrong" with the girls and "How not to be a Slothful Man" with the fellows. **Pray** their hearts will be open.

Museum. We have had about 4 small groups per month. In the new year we plan to paint the floor of the museum to match the remodel we did on the office last spring. We were asked to speak at the Oasis Senior Center where we are members. They have a rock and mineral club that meets once a month. I spoke on our dinosaur dig in SD and had two boxes of rocks for them to try to identify. It was a secular group but someone asked me how I thought the dinosaurs died. I gave them my "Noah's Flood Theory" interpretation. Many came up and told me they appreciated my presentation and the Flood perspective. **PTL**



China. Things are in turmoil in China for the Christians. We have postponed our trip until April and will see what the political climate is there then. Please pray for the persecuted church and that things would stabilize there. The money sent for the trip is set aside until we can go. Thanks

again for those of you contributed for our Great Wall of China Mission.

Income – In order to help fund our mission, we will be selling scarves, caps and our handmade jewelry at the City Center Mall in Santa Maria 10am to 8pm Dec 1-31. Please pray that we can do well. Stop by to say hello. God has blessed our relationship. Amy and I are doing really great together. We are the happiest couple in town!

In Him, Russ and Amy.